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Denver Partner Discusses the USCIS Proposed Rule Related to H-
1B Visas
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In an interview with SHRM, Angelica Ochoa shares her insights on the comprehensive proposed rule

from the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) relating to the H-1B visa program for

skilled workers. She discusses how the proposal might benefit employers to allow for greater

flexibility with respect to being able to hire people with a wider range of degrees. To read the full

article visit SHRM (subscription required).

In another article stemming from the same interview, Angelica also discusses how the USCIS

proposal will modify the lottery registration selection system in an attempt to reduce fraud in the

first step of the H-1B process. Click here to read this article (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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